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Communications 

Minimum wage increase 

 
Start Date:  December 14, 2023 
End Date:  January 1, 2024 
Nunavut-wide 45 sec         

  
The Department of Justice reminds Nunavummiut that, in accordance with the 

announcement made on November 6, 2023, the territory’s minimum wage will increase 

from $16.00 to $19.00 per hour effective January 1, 2024. 

The increase follows a comprehensive survey and consultations with businesses and 

employees during the summer of 2023. 

At $19.00 per hour, Nunavut will once again have the highest minimum wage rate in 

Canada. 

The last increase to Nunavut’s minimum wage was on April 1, 2020, when it was 

increased to $16.00 from $13.00 per hour.  

For more information about the minimum wage, employees and employers can contact 

the Labour Standards Compliance Office at 1-877-806-8402 or email 

LabourServices@gov.nu.ca.  
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